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CATHOLIC SHOP:  For the best range of Catholic gifts and resources in the South Island, 
visit us at 373 Manchester Street, Christchurch, next to St Mary's Pro-Cathedral. Ph 03 366-
2853, e-mail catholicshop@chch.catholic.org.nz, or ‘like’ us on Facebook. Open Mon-Fri 
9.30am-4.30pm, Sat 10am-1pm. 

 
ST JOHN THE BAPTIST SCHOLARSHIP 
Bishop Paul Martin invites applications from interested individuals who would like to 
undertake theological studies through Good Shepherd College [Auckland] or the programme 
at the Catholic Discipleship College [Auckland]. These scholarships provide some financial 
support for people looking to undertake formation in 2019. Successful applicants will be 
regular participants in parish life.  For more information and an application please contact 
Mike Stopforth email mstopforth@chch.catholic.org.nz or phone 03-366 9869  
 
 
CATHOLIC HEALTH CARE MASS:  Sunday 24th February, 5.30pm, St Mary’s Pro-
Cathedral.    Bishop Paul warmly welcomes all those who work in health care in 
Canterbury.  This is an opportunity for all those involved in health care; doctors, nurses, rest home 
staff, pharmacists, administrators etc. Afterwards please stay for a glass of wine/beer/juice in the 
narthex at St Mary’s to enjoy the company of others who work in this field. For more information 
contact: Paula Avery, averypaula@gmail.com or Mike Stopforth, Bishop’s Pastoral Office, 
mstopforth@chch.catholic.org.nz or 027 5398 542 
 
 
 
 
THINKING DIOCESAN PRIESTHOOD?  Speak to any priest or contact Vocations 
Director Fr. John O’Connor vocations.chch@gmail.com 
 
 
PROMOTING VOCATIONS:  The New Zealand Catholic Bishops Conference has 
endorsed the promotion of vocations and asks that you regularly promote vocations with the 
following (with or without the logo as space is always at a premium). 

Holy Cross Seminary 
www.holycross.org.nz 
 


